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President’s Message 
 
Happy spring everyone! Welcome back to our returning members and a heartfelt welcome 

to our 28 new members. We are 185 strong this year and that should lead to some great 

golf pairings throughout the season. Your 2024 Executive has already been working hard 

to put together a fun filled golf season. 

As many of you are aware, last year the Men’s League turned over running of their Club 

to James & Tyler.  By all accounts it was a successful transition which allowed the men 

to just focus on their golf. This year the Ladies Executive Committee has had several 

conversations with James & Tyler to see if this arrangement will work for our club as well.  

After much discussion and deliberation, the Executive Committee has decided the idea 

is worth bringing forward to the members for their consideration.  

At the spring meeting we will present and discuss the opportunity in more detail, outlining 

what this change would mean and look like for us. We all will take the summer to think on 

it, get more clarity if need be before we take the question to a vote at our Fall Banquet. 

The Executive Committee isn’t making a recommendation one way or the other, we have 

just been gathering information so that we understand what the Pro Shop team can do to 

manage our Club’s needs and expectations rather than having a volunteer committee in 

place doing that. 

I encourage you to attend the Spring Meeting on Tuesday April 16th to learn more about 

some changes planned to the booking process and to hear more about what is planned 

for the season.  

In closing, I would like to thank the Executive Committee for the time and effort you have 

already given in planning the upcoming season. Your efforts are truly appreciated. A 

special thanks goes out to Tania Topolnyski who has been providing support to many of 

our new Executive members as they learn their positions.  Your big heart and willingness 

to help has been invaluable. 

See you at the tees! 

“Golf is a compromise between what your ego wants you to do, what experience tells you to do, and 
what your nerves let you do.” -Bruce Crampton 
 
Elaine Shannon 
President, MWLG 

 

 


